Man of these young people looking for accommodations

Sainte-Marie among the Hurons at Midland The above photo shows last year’s staff with places to rent, with or without board, from

News and photo ideas?
We’d like to hear from you

has completed its recruitment drive for the manyv expected to return this summer. A May 1 to Labour Day. If you have any ac-

1981 lineup of student interpreters and guides.

sizeable number of students are looking for

Home from Florida vacation

bv Mrs. M. Gervais

Mr. and Mrs. Grant
DesChenes, Mrs. Ernest
Cadeau and Mrs. Mary
Sallows returned from
spending holidays in
Florida.

Mr. and Mrs. Gary
Donovan of Lynden
visited recently with the
former’s mother Mrs.
Edna Donovan and Miss
(zail Donovan.

Mr. Keith Webb of
Oshawa wekended with
his parents Mr. and
Mrs. Fred Webb.

Georgian Club Senior
Citizens monthly
meeting was held in the
recreation room of the
Legion on March 5 with
President Mr. Frank
Murphy conducting the
meeting,

Minutes of the last
meeting were read by
Mrs. Mary Earl and
adopted Vice-President
Mrs. Lillyan Reid who
spoke on the craft work
and of a quilt which is
being made.

She said the next
project to be undertaken
will be on cooking and
stressed everyone was
welcome teo attend any
of the projects.

Financial report was
given by Mrs. Helen
(ratehouse and a thank
you card was read for
the gifts given from the
club to the Bonhomme
winners.

Mrs. Mabel Despin
reported for the social
committee and Mrs.
Hilda Savage for the
taxi finances.

She also said at the
meeting this week there
would be a demon-
stration for the ladies on
make-up.

Mr. Murphy an-
nounced there would not
be a meeting on March
19 owing to the election.

He also announced a
bus trip to Wonderworld
at Maple would be on
June 2.

A report on cards to
bereaved and ill from
Mrs. Springthorpe was
read. Mrs. Delia
Murphy reported for the
euchre games. A letter
from Dr. H. C. Jileson
was read expressing
appreciation for the
office size autoclave
which the Georgian
Club had procured for
the Medical Centre with
the Dominion Store
Tape Plan.

The club wishes to
thank all those who

assisted in this project
by sending in their
tapes. Mr. Lawrence
Letondresse for the
Recreation Committee
and hoped to see more
out on Monday af-
ternoon in St. John
Church Hall for Carpet
Bowling
and Darts. Following
adjournment, cards
were played with the
following winners: Mr.
Clifford Moore, Mr. J.

Cormier, Mrs. Laura
Lyons, Mrs. Ruby
Cormier. This was

followed by a social
hour and lunch.

St. Mary’s Catholic
Women's League held
their March meeting on
Tuesday, March 3,
beginning with Mass at
7 p.m. Mrs. Madeline
Juneau opening the
meeting with the
League prayer. Reports
were given by the
Convenors and it was
reported the Grades 7
and 8 students and
teachers had been in-
vited to attend the
World Day of Prayer
service on Friday,
March 6.

A donation was made
to St. Mary’s School to
help with the cost of
Confirmation books and
a donation was also sent
to the Coldwater Music
Festival.

A Ceramic Snow
White and the Seven
Dwarfs Set had been
donated by Mrs. Lucy
Moreau and tickets will
be sold on this set with
the draw being made at
the Summer Bazaar on
July 11th. The theme for
the World Day of Prayer
for 1981 is The Earth is
the Lord’s. Final plans
were made for this day
with the non-
denominational service
in St. Mary's Church.

Plans were also made
for the St. Patrick’s Day
Tea on March 18.
Volunteers are needed
to help prepare the Hall
on Tuesday, March 17 at
1 p.m. The following are
the dates to remember
— March 18 - 2:30 to 5
p.m. St. Patrick’s Day

Tea: Tuesday, April 7 -

Annual Membership Pot
Luck Supper; Wed-
nesdav, May 10th — Day
of Recollection; St.
Marv's Parish:
Saturday, July 11 -
Summer Bazaar. Mrs.
Madeline Juneau led in
the closing prayer.
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Shuffleboard.

The World Day of
Praver Services held in
St. Mary’s Church on
March 6 with members
of St. Mary’s Church, St.
Paul’s Church and St.
John’s Church taking
part was well attended
and thanks are given to
all those who par-
ticipated.

Mrs. Leslie Winfield
returned recently to her
home after spending the
winter with her son and
daughter-in-law Mr. and
Mrs. Allan Winfield in

St. Louis, Missouri and
with her sun-m-Iaw and
daughter Mr. and Mrs.
Cecil Farrow in Wind-
sor. She was ac-

companied home by Mr.
and Mrs. Farrow.

Many friends and
relatives attended the
miscellaneous bridal
shower for Miss Angie
Alphonse held in St.
Marv’s Parish Hall on
March 25. The bride-to-
be received many lovely
gifts for which she
thanked those present.

You can buy paperbacks for /4 of the original

price at

MIKE'S BOOK STORE, ORILLIA

We sell paperbacks at 2 price and buy them
back when returned in good condition.

We buy most other books including comics
and adult magazines in good condition and
pay top dollar for up-to-date ones!

91 Mississaga St. E., Orillia

TAXTIME PUT YOU

INABIND’

If income tax time
puts you in a bind,
remember, at H&R

' Block we are trained

1o cut through the
‘. confusion and

y, explore every possi-
¥ ble deduction and
credit. So we can

save you as much money as legally pussrble
And you can feel free to relax, knowing you're
paying only the absolute minimum tax.

This year be sure.

THE INCOME TAX SPECIALISTS
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He&R BLOCK

Child tax credit only?

Ask about the special price
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MIDLAND 517 DOMINION AVE.

(next to post office)

Open9a.m.-9 p.m., weekdays
9-3 Sat.

Phone 526-3001

PENETANG 75 MAIN ST.

Open9a.m. -5 p.m., weekdays
9-1Sat.
Phone 549-7101
OPEN SAT.
NOAPPOINTMENT NECESSARY

A delicious lunch was
then served.

St. John’s United
Church Women held
their monthly meeting
in the Lower Hall on
Tuesday, March 10 with
26 members present.

The president Mrs.

commodations, please contact Huronia

Historical Parks at 526-7838.

Photo by Odesse

Victoria Harbour

Vera Keetch opened the
with a
meditation and prayer.

meeting

The first part of the
meeting was in charge
of members of the
stewardship and finance
groupette. Mrs. Mar-
jorie Gervais led in the

RAILINGS

Oak and Iron
Spiral Staircase
Room Dividers

Gates and Fences

526-2631

375 William St,

Over 20 years experience

worship service assisted
by members of the
groupette.

UNWANTED HAIR

Gone
Forever!

Mrs. Alice
Goodman
Etectrology
Therapist

Permanent removal
from face and body.
Eyebrows shaped.
Safe, gentle, short-
wave method.
eMedically approved
eFree consultation
and test
14 years experience

GOODMAN CLINIC
OF ELECTROLYSIS

526-9479
Member of Ont.and Am.
Electrolysis Association

AS YOU LIKE...

..BUT
VOTE

For rides to the polls

In Simcoe East, call

526-4280
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